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Entries added to Occurrence Report filed on April 30, 2002

There are several new entries in the Occurrence Report that was filed by the OLG that
were not listed in the version sent to the OPP’s Constable Al Lee when he requested it on
January 11, 2002. If the Report was meant to be a chronological record of all data
pertaining to the case, it appears that these entries were added after Lee’s request.

Here are the new entries:

This file re-assigned to Christopher Cooney

Monday September 3, 2001

OLGC Investigator Frank Sirianni called the writer and advised he had received a call from OPP in
Lindsey. The OPP reported they have received a complaint from a Bob Edmonds and he
reported that the winning Encore ticket might have been his ticket. Frank Sirianni recorded the
OPP contact numbers and left this information in the Investigations office at 4120 Yonge Street,
Toronto.

Thursday September 6, 2001

The writer faxed a copy of the OLGC Investigation report to OPP Sgt. Butorac.

Saturday September 8, 2001

Bob Edmonds left a voice mail message on the OLGC Investigations telephone, located at 4120
Yonge Street, Toronto. Mr. Edmonds that the OLGC return his call.

Tuesday September 11, 2001

The writer called Bob Edmonds and asked him to fax to OLGC Investigations all relevant
information he has pertaining to this prize claim.




